TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
‘THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of Residents and Citizens of Gladstone and District, Queensland

Draws to the attention of the House: :
The unsatisfactory closure of the over-the-counter facilities at Chapple Street Post Office and Business Centre which is an
indispensable regional service provided to Gladstone residents and businesses and the rapidly growing Gladstone region.

We therefore ask the House to:

Ensure that the over-the-counter facilities at the Chapple Street Post Office and Business Centre remain open and accessible to
Gladstone residents.





